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28th November 2018 

 

Rob Hansen  

Committee Secretary 

Health, Communities, Disability Services and Domestic and Family Violence Prevention Committee  

Queensland Parliament Parliament House 

George Street 

Brisbane, Qld, 4000  

health@parliament.qld.gov.au 

 

 

 

Re: HCDSDFVPC - Inquiry into the Wynnum and Mermaid Waters Ambulance Station projects - call for submissions 

 

Dear Mr. Hansen, 

 

In response to your emailed request on Wednesday 28th November 2018, Destravis provides the following summary of our involvement 

with the above-mentioned project (Wynnum Ambulance Station). 

 

Destravis was engaged in the consulting role of Technical Advisor to Metro South Hospital and Health Service (MSHHS) for 

development of a parcel of land previously occupied by the Moreton Bay Nursing Home. Part of our role was to propose boundary lines 

and building placement (siting) for a new MSHHS Community Health Centre on the parcel.  We were also requested to indicate 

boundary and potential building placement for a future Queensland Ambulance Service (QAS) facility on the parcel. This task was 

informed by technical information (indicative facility plans) provided to Destravis by QAS at that time. The proposed boundary was 

submitted to QAS for approval and acceptance was received. 

 

Destravis had no further involvement with the design or delivery of the QAS facility. 

 

Should you require any additional information, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

 

 

Regards, 

 

Gunther De Graeve 

 

 
Managing Director 
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